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AGING AND ADULT SERVICES PUBLIC HEARING 

 
San Mateo County Aging and Adult Services (AAS) invites community members 
to attend a public hearing where comments can be provided about the 2020-
2024 Area Plan for Older Adults and Adults with Disabilities. The hearing will 
include a presentation on data gathered from the 2019 needs assessment 
completed by older adults and adults with disabilities.  The data collected was 
used in the development of the Area Plan.   
 
In addition, a discussion will take place on funding for AAS’ program 
development and coordination activities and funding for the Priority Services of 
Access, In-Home Services, and Legal Assistance for FY 2020-2021. 
 
 
The Commission on Aging will include the public hearing as part of its regular 
monthly agenda which is scheduled for: 
 

Monday, March 9, 2020 
9:00-11:00 A.M. 

San Mateo County Health  
225 37th Avenue, Room 100  

San Mateo 
 
For additional information regarding the public hearing or for copies of the 
material that will be distributed at the hearing, please contact: 
 

Cristina Ugaitafa 
Aging and Adult Services 

Commissions and Provider Services Unit 
801 Gateway Boulevard, 2nd Floor 
South San Francisco, CA 94080 

 
(650) 573-2937 (Voice) or  

711 (California Relay Services) 
 

cugaitafa@smcgov.org  
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